



September 2023



My Fellow American Legion Members:

In 1920, The American Legion chose Boy Scouts as one of their first programs to support within the Americanism pillar.  For the past 100 years, we have faithfully honored this goal. 

Your Department of Minnesota Scouts Committee has been providing a scholarship to our outstanding Eagle Scout of the Year - a result of your support of our scholarship fund.  The scholarship amount has been raised to a $2,000 scholarship.  In an effort to ensure this annual scholarship can be maintained, we humbly ask your post to contribute to the Scouts BSA Scholarship (Fund 56).  If we can reach a balance of $40,000 or higher, we will be able to maintain this scholarship level for many years to come.  We need approximately $20,000 to reach this goal.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are able to contribute to Fund 56, please make your check payable to:  Minnesota American Legion Foundation and note Fund 56 in the memo section of the check.  Checks must be made payable to the Minnesota American Legion Foundation.

Thank you for your consideration of this donation request.  Please know that any amount your post can donate will help us reach our goal of providing an outstanding Eagle Scout of the Year a leg up in their quest of their continuing education goals.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 320-737-0014.

Sincerely,


CHIP MANSON
Department of Minnesota Scouts BSA Chair
For God and Country,


Detach and mail to:

The American Legion, Dept. of Minnesota
20 West 12th Street, Room 300A
St Paul, MN 55155-2000

Post City & Number:______________________________________________   District Number: ______

Amount of Contribution $ _________________

Checks must be made payable to "Minnesota American Legion Foundation Fund 56."
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